From: Tyson, Octavia 
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 11:48 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Post Travel

Hello Steve,
This is my post travel email to indicate that I did not receive any gifts nor honoraria during the trip for the ReCAST Grantee meeting in Baltimore, MD on 1/24 and 1/25.
Erica Davis, coordinated the clearance for travel and I was unaware of the policy to inform you post travel. 
Best, 

Octavia Tyson, LCPC
Public Health Administrator III
Office of Violence Prevention and Behavioral Health
Chicago Department of Public Health
